
TERM 3
WEEK 2

Kia ora e te whānau

Tēnā koutou e te whānau! Nau mai, hoki mai ki te wāhanga
tuatoru! 

This term’s kaupapa is Toitū te Reo Māori, so you already
know we’ll be keeping the reo strong. Keep an eye out for
our Kuku Kōrero battle  later this term – it's gonna be great!

Kapa Haka’s still pumping in small wānanga, focusing on
Haka Pōwhiri and learning some fresh new waiata with
Matua Huru, Daniel and Lauren.  

Sports is stacked this term – we’ve got cross-country coming
up, fundamentals for our teina, and lunchtime sports to keep
the energy high for everyone.

 Our Attendance Aunty is still out there checking in, doing
drop-bys if needed. Let us know if your tamaiti is gonna be
away – keep us in the loop.  We’re also doing a clean-up of
contact info – sometimes we can’t reach whānau when stuff
goes down.  Flick us a message on the school FB page or
ring us on 0800 MOEREWA with your updated details.

Big ups to Tere Awatea – you smashed it with the best
attendance last term! Whānau Otiria, you were right behind
– kei runga noa atu!

And finally – safe travels to our Pouwhirinaki Daniel Ryan, as
he heads off to Tahiti alongside his kapa and other kaihaka
from across Te Tai Tokerau.  Kia haumaru tō koutou
haerenga mai ki Tahiti.

Mauriora
Maia Cooper
Principal

Monday 21 July 2025
email: office@moerewa.school.nz

0800MOEREWA

KEY DATES
TŌKIHI KI TUA KAPA HAKA 

Saturday 2  Augustnd

SCHOOL PHOTOS
7 August

Rugby 7s Kerikeri
19 August 

School Cross Country
TBC Date to follow
Science in a Van

4 September 

We still have loads of excess
furniture available - chairs, desks,
tables, libraries etc.  Let us know if
you want to come in and check it

out #ITSFREE

Sharn with her pastel depiction
of Hone Heke
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Gala M
ata

riki

We’re still crunching the
numbers, but as soon as the

costs and income are
finalised, we’ll let everyone

know the total amount raised
from our fundraising efforts!

Monday 21 July 2025
email: office@moerewa.school.nz

0800MOEREWA

We’re still overwhelmed — what a turnout! Words fall
short in expressing just how grateful we are to our

community for showing up, showing out, and making our
gala the absolute hit.  

We still have many sponsors to thank and will be doing a
‘creative’ thank you to everyone!  Keep your eyes on our

socials - everyone seemed to enjoy the skits that our
tamariki did in the lead up to our gala.  


